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LITTLE LAKE CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 
 

ADDENDUM #1 
 

BID No. 20-21-002 
General Contractor - Exterior Painting/Minor Repair at 

Lakeview and William Orr Elementary Schools 
 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS: The following changes, additions and clarifications have been made to the 
original bid documents for the above referenced project (“Project”) and shall be incorporated into 
the bidder’s response. The bidder shall acknowledge receipt of this Addendum where provided 
on the BID FORM. All other aspects of the work and services from the original bid documents 
shall remain unchanged. In case of conflict between the bid documents and this Addendum, 
this Addendum shall govern. 

 

1. This Addendum is dated March 4, 2021. 
 

2. The bid date is moved to:  Thursday, March 25, 2021 at 11:00 a.m. 
 

3. The lead and asbestos Reports will be posted not later than Monday, March 8, 2021.  
The bid date has been moved to allow adequate time to incorporate required 
abatement into bid pricing.  The Reports will be posted on the District’s website at:  
 

https://www.llcsd.net/currentbids 
 

4. The due date for Submittals and the date for the Preconstruction Meeting as shown 
in the Special Conditions is changed to Thursday, May 13, 2021. 
 

5. The Bid opening on March 25, 2021 at 11:00 a.m. will be conducted via Zoom and 
not in person, due to COVID 19.  The Zoom meeting will be opened at 10:55 a.m.  
The Zoom meeting link is: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83419846497 
 
Anyone experiencing Zoom problems may contact Melinda Pure (909) 904-7112 for 
assistance. 
 

6. Due to the new bid date, the deadlines for questions to be received and for issuing 
addenda are revised to the dates below. 
 

a. Last day for questions to be received: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 
b. Last day for addenda to be issued:   Friday, March 19, 2021 

 
 

https://www.llcsd.net/currentbids
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83419846497


2 
 

 
 

7. Answers to Questions Received: 
 
Question 1:  This Bid is requiring a B license. Is a C-33 acceptable instead of a B 
license? 

 
ANSWER:  No, a C-33 license is not acceptable instead of a B license.  A B 
license is required because there are other scopes of work in addition to 
painting. 
 

Question 2:  Is there an engineer’s estimate? 
 
ANSWER:  There is not an engineer’s estimate. 

 
 
============================================================== 

END OF ADDENDUM 


